

Effective February 1, 2020, Drs. Kerry Caperell and Brit Anderson will transition into leadership roles for the Division of Pediatric Emergency Medicine. Dr. Caperell will assume the role of interim Division Chief, and Dr. Anderson will assume the role of interim Associate Division Chief. We are excited about Drs. Caperell and Anderson's leadership in this time of growth and change.



Kerry Caperell, M.D.:

- B.A. in Economics from University of Pittsburgh, 1993
- Medical Degree from Drexel University College of Medicine, 2005
- Residency in Pediatrics at Children's Hospital of Pittsburgh, 2008
- Fellowship in Pediatric Emergency Medicine at Children's Hospital of Pittsburgh, 2011
- M.S. in Clinical Research, University of Pittsburgh, 2013
- M.B.A. from University of Louisville, 2019
- Joined the UofL Department of Pediatrics, 2011



Brit Anderson, M.D.:

- B.A. in Human Biology from University of Kansas, 2004
- Medical Degree from Northwestern University, 2008
- Residency, Pediatrics at Lurie Children's Hospital/Northwestern University, 2011
- Fellowship in Pediatric Emergency Medicine at Cincinnati Children's Hospital, 2014
- Certificate in Clinical & Translational Research, University of Cincinnati, 2013
- Joined the UofL Department of Pediatrics, 2014
- Appointed Associate Medical Director of the Pediatric Emergency Medicine Division, 2018